
ANNUAL REPORT OF ST. JAMES ARMENIAN CHURCH MENS' CLUB 

January 15, 1984 

Due to a lack of interest, support, and participation, the Mens 
Club for the past year has beetl non-existent and inactive except 
for our annual picnic. 

. 
The nucleus of 8-10 charter members have always volunteered their 
time and effort for whatever functions, manpower was needed. Even 
though we are no longer an active organized body I'm sure the same 
members can still be called upon for their support. 

There is a sum of $500.00 plus in our bank balance which the Mens 
Club would like to terminate and donate to the Church. 

I hopefully pray that there will be a renewed interest in the Mens 
Club in the near future. Meanwhile, I will keep the by-laws and 
charter for anyone who would be willing to reorganize and lead this 
important arm of our Church Family. 

I 
This report prepared by Parish Councilman and former ChaVtman of 
the Mens Club. 

Respectfully ~ 

~~~~ 
ALBERT T. DARIEN 

.17. 


